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Hart House - In our continuous efforts to reach beyond traditional programming to 
involve more students, Hart House has been engaged in a number of exciting collaborative 
programming ventures this winter.  Of particular note, Black History Month, the 
celebration of 120 years of women at U of T, $5 lunches with various international student 
groups, debates forums on freedom of expression, environment week fair on creative 
sustainability, philosophy cafes, art and photography competitions and the U of T drama 
festival have brought thousands of students into the House for stimulating experiences.  

The construction of the elevator is continuing well.  The wall for the shaft is now above the 
first floor.  We hope to have it ready for use by the summer. 

A comprehensive survey of St. George campus students to assess their participation in, 
perceptions of and satisfaction with Hart House will be conducted online by the end of 
March.  We will be able to compare the results with our 2000 survey and the feedback will 
inform our annual planning process.  

 

 


